
2022 ABVTA Appreciation Award for Amanda Albrecht  

Amanda attended Olds College where she completed her Animal Health 

Technology program in 2010. After graduation, Amanda had the 

opportunity to travel to Australia where she worked at the Australian Zoo 

and Wildlife Hospital. She has worked in many areas of the veterinary 

industry including small and mixed animal and as a pharmaceutical rep. 

She joined Moore Equine in 2016. In 2021, after a yearlong delay due to 

Covid, Amanda completed all of the requirements and became the first 

technologist worldwide to achieve a Veterinary Technical Specialty in 

Equine Internal Medicine.  

Her previous contributions to the ABVTA have been: Member of the 

Mentorship committee (2020-2021), Member of the Hands-Free Task Force 

(2021), which put on their first ever hands-free radiation safety week in 

October of 2021. 

Amanda currently is the director at large of the Board of Directors as well 

as being the board liaison to the Members and Public Relations Committee.  

The ABVTA and our team at Moore Equine are very lucky to have such a 

talented, skilled, and hardworking individual! 

Thank you, Amanda! 

 


